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To:       Mark Berman, City Attorney 

From:    Chad Brocato, Fire Chief  

Date:     06/29/21  

Re:       Resolution Request 

 

I kindly request a Resolution for the City Commission to approve Pompano Beach 
Fire Rescue’s Strategic Plan for 2022-2026.  
 
The purpose of this request is to obtain Commission approval of our Strategic Plan 
as a required element of accreditation.  If the plan is not adopted, it may negatively 
impact the chances of attaining accreditation through the Commission for Accrediting 
Ambulance Services (CAAS). There would also be a negative impact to our existing 
Commission for Fire Accreditation International (CFAI), which requires ongoing 
communications between the governing body and accredited agency, including but 
not limited to annual planning.  
 
This Resolution is requested to be added to the July 27, 2021 City Commission’s 
agenda.  
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